



Parents and families celebrate Board Scholars

The weather outside was frigid, but the auditorium at Kennedy Elementary School was warm and packed with parents and students for the Gallup-McKinley County Schools Board of Education meeting Dec. 16.

Students from Indian Hills Elementary School, Chief Manuelito Middle School, John F. Kennedy

Gallup-McKinley County Schools caps off quarter with recognitions

Written by By Cody Begaye Sun Correspondent Friday, 27 December 2019 03:03

Middle School, and Miyamura High School received Board Scholar awards for their fall 2018 performance on the state assessment tests in English Language Arts, math, and science.

"We're proud of each and every student here," Assistant Superintendent of Business Services Jvanna Hanks said. "We're also so grateful for the support from parents, grandparents, and the families that help these students as they make their way through their path of life."

In all, over 200 students were recognized.

By Cody Begaye Sun Correspondent